

St Hugh's JCR Committee Meeting Minutes

Tuesday 12th June 2018, 8th Week TT18, JCR Committee Room

- 1. Reps' Updates**
- 2. Matters Arising from Updates**
- 3. Matters Arising from Last Meeting's Minutes**
- 4. Items for Discussion**
- 5. Any other Business**

1. REPS' UPDATES

President - Alex Yeandle

- Collected/analysed/passed onto college smoking policy feedback
- OUSU council
- Meeting with Bursar x2 (1 general, 1 in prep for GB on weds)
- Reviewed ball proposal and discussed initial JCR funding

VP - Roxy Orloff

- Sorted voting stuff from meeting
- Asked abt maple syrup
- Enquiring into storage for fridges

Sec - Alex Buchanan

- Worked for hours redrafting and editing the Alt Prospectus text, with Jessy
- Big, fat constitutional change email to DoDO - in the works
- Minutes

Treasurer - Aditya Badaya

- Nothing to report

AccAff - Jessy McCabe

- Filmed and edited 18 subject outreach videos - should finish all subjects by tomorrow to send to Luke and Thea
- Got people to send in articles for, wrote articles for, and edited and redrafted articles for the complete alternative prospectus. Just need to add text to designs now with Jack

Welfare Reps - Ella Heinz & Ryan Simpson

- Just the regular stuff - pidging etc :))

Entz Rep - Silvia Mills & Joe Higton Durrant

- Nothing to report

LGBTQ Rep - Ro Green

- Nothing to report

International Rep - Afrah Shibu

- Nothing to report

Charities Rep - Naomi Hirst

- Still sorting out charities elections results

E&E Rep - Anna Pathak

- Nothing to report

Sports & Socs & Socks Rep - Sheng Ho

- Nothing to report

Careers Officer - Quentin Dercon

- Nothing to report

DoDO - Jack Miller

- Nothing to report

Freshers Rep - Matt Clark

- Got freshers helpers

2. MATTERS ARISING FROM UPDATES**3. MATTERS ARISING FROM LAST MEETING'S MINUTES****4. ITEMS FOR DISCUSSION**

- EH: WEQ byelections
 - Open polls Friday, and results out in 9th week
 - ABu to speak to EH about putting this into the constitution
- EH: Mental health awareness week
 - RO: book a break-out room nearby
 - EH: also ensure that peer supporters are all there
 - NH: would be good to get SANE and BEAT to come back
 - EH: SANE was informative, so would be good for awareness week, but might not be good for those who actually need support
 - EH: will post stuff on the group and get your approval for various things over the vac
- EH: Committee room renovation
 - AY: they will be renovating AND give the room to the summer school, and should take down the board outside
 - EH: can probably take the snacks into the welfare room

- AY: how much room is there in the welfare room?
 - EH: not that much, and it doesn't lock
 - AY: If we leave stuff in cupboards, it should be okay - but the loose stuff let's get stored away, for example down in the room next to the bar
 - EH: will just need a hand transporting it all to the welfare room:
-
- AY: Ball funding approval by Committee vote:
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
 - £200 approved
- £3000 approved total**

5. ANY OTHER BUSINESS